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Dear Parent or Carer, 

Stagecoach Industrial Action Monday 18th October 

We wanted to share with you the latest update we have had on this situation which may affect students travel 

options on Monday. Please continue to check the Stagecoach website over the weekend for updates.  

1) All students who use the 110 and Gold Services from Paignton/Torbay 

Please check the latest information here: 

https://www.stagecoachbus.com/promos-and-offers/south-west/strike-action-disruption-to-services-

in-the-south-west 

Please make other arrangements for transport if the timetable proposals cause problems.  

2) Students on the 88 service from Buckfastleigh 

Please check latest information here: 

https://www.stagecoachbus.com/promos-and-offers/south-west/strike-action-disruption-to-services-

in-the-south-west 

Please note the first return service on Monday is at 1800, therefore we would urge parents and carers 

to make other arrangements for the journey home.  

3) Students on the Gold Service to/from South Brent and Ivybridge 

Please check the latest information here: 

https://www.stagecoachbus.com/promos-and-offers/south-west/strike-action-disruption-to-services-

in-the-south-west 

Please note that the only bus running in the morning is the earlier service departing South Brent 0756 

and arriving at school 0813.  

For any queries regarding routes in 1) and 2), please contact Stagecoach. For queries regarding the route in 3), 

and if you qualify for free school transport, you may also contact DCC school transport via their webpage here: 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/school-and-college-transport 
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Whilst we are aware the above may cause some inconvenience, we of course will still expect students to 

attend as usual on Monday, and we are pleased the disruption appears to have been kept to a minimum. We 

hope the journey to and from school for your young person is as smooth as possible.  

With best wishes, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Alan Salt 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


